

Romsey Abbey Primary School HOME LEARNING —YEAR 1 Tuesday 5th November 2019



Your home learning will be given out on

TUESDAY

You will need to hand your home learning in on

MONDAY

English Home Learning

In our writing lessons this half term we are working from the book 'The Day the Crayons Quit'. For your home learning this week I would like you to practice writing the names of the colours. Have a look around your home and see what you can find that is Red, Green, Blue, Yellow, Pink and any others colours that you like. Write these down in your home learning book to share with the class.

We look forward to hearing about what you have found.

Reading Homework

Please make sure you are reading at home every night for 15 minutes. This needs to be recorded in your reading diary, after which, children or parents need to make a comment as to how you got on.

Class Notices

I look forward to seeing you all at parent's evening next week. Please sign up in the school office. If you can't do these dates, please let me know and I will try to make a time after school available for you.

Any problems or concerns about the home learning please do not hesitate to contact the admin office at the end of the day or by email at adminoffice@romseyabbey.hants.sch.uk

Thank you, Mr Langford

<u>Dear Parents</u>, please could you monitor the time your child is spending on their homework and share any comments you may have with me by email or speaking to me directly. Thank you for your continued support.